Utility Bill Late Fees and Cutoffs to Resume in March
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Behind on your Utility Bill?

Stop by Town Hall today to set-up a plan. Residents with delinquent utility accounts must come
by Town Hall to set up a payment arrangement before March 1, 2022. Please contact Shawn
Licari or Cherelle Vann at 252-728-2141 ext .228 or 229 with any questions.

A signed payment arrangement must be on file prior to March 1, 2022. The Town of Beaufort
will resume charging late fees on current bills after March 20, 2022. Cutoffs for past due
accounts without payment arrangements will begin March 17, 2022.

Assistance can be applied for through the Rebuild NC- Hope Program or the Low Income
Housing Water Assistance Program (LIHWAP). Check out the websites for additional information,
https:// www.rebuild.nc.gov/hope-program or call 1-888-927-5467 or
https://www.carteretcountync.gov/1025/Water-Assistance-Programs or call (252) 728-3181.
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